

March 24, 2022

To the Residents of Sun City Center,

ClubLink would like to thank everyone who took the time to attend our presentation both in person and via Zoom. The strong attendance shows us how much you care about your community. Once again, we want to emphasize that this process is in its earliest stages, and we will work collaboratively with the community to achieve the best win-win outcome possible.

We are learning a lot about what's important to you as residents, and we recognize that we owe you more information. We will make every reasonable attempt to address your comments, questions, or concerns. While we may not have all the answers at this time, we will do the best we can to address your concerns as the process evolves.

Once again, thank you to those who joined us and provided the constructive feedback we received. As mentioned before, we plan to host more interactive meetings where we can work collaboratively throughout the process.

With sincere thanks,

John Finlayson

Chief Operating Officer

JF/nb

cc:

Don Ginsburg
John Talano

hu Tilaypu